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Please pass this bill to ensure that outside business entities like this questionable 

John Adams "Academy" cannot move in to replace local educators.  Both the city of 

Medford and Ashland have rejected this applicant and many in Greensprings do not 

want it either.  There will be a better solution for small school districts and this bill will 

help protect them along the way. 


